
      ………….   NOW WHAT??? 

Key Information for Students and Parents of KES Students! 

When does KES End?    

KES will have our doors open up to and including June 29th.  Students who finish a course 

before June 29th might be done for the year, or they might choose to come finish a unit of their 

next course.   

Year End BBQ is Thursday June 15th ! This is to celebrate the accomplishments the students 

have made this year, both academic social/emotional alike! (11:15-12:45 ish) 

What does September look like? 

First Week of September (Tues, 5th – Fri 8th):  NO REGULAR CLASSES AT KES!! We will be doing 

intake meetings with new families/students. 

If your student attends MBSS and KES, they are expected at Mount Baker September 5th to get 

their schedule and then attend the rest of the week (please check MBSS website for times)         

* NOTE:  if a student does NOT ATTEND the first week at Mt. Baker, their spot in the class MAY 

be given to someone else on a waiting list!  

Friday Sept. 8:    We will be open in the morning to all students who may want to drop in and 

discuss their plan or get started/pick up work (this is optional). 

Monday, Sept 11th:  Regular classes!  New and returning students 9am or 12:30 pm. 

If your KES student is entering Grade 12 or continuing in Grade 12… your student will meet 

with our student services teacher (Patrick Spensley) or our counselor (Tristan Taylor) to develop 

a realistic graduation plan, which will be signed off by parents/guardians.     

We wish all our Graduates the best and look forward to seeing our returning students in 

September! If you have further questions, you may TEXT Mickey (Youth Support Worker):       

250-919-9082  OR Nathan (Indigenous Education Support Worker): 250-919-9082.  You may also 

call our secretary, Michele, to make an appointment time in the last week before the end of 

summer at 250-489-0677. 

 KES TEAM! 


